From: ES-Coconino Webmail

To: Dechter, Mike - FS, AZ

Subject: FW: [External Email]Village of Oak Creek power line project
Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025 10:03:09 AM
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Brenda Emry

Customer Service
Representative

Forest Service

Coconino National Forest
p: 928-527-3602

brenda.em usda.gov

1824 S.Thompson St.
Flagstaff, AZ 86001

rrom: N

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 11:18 AM
To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof Webmail@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Village of Oak Creek power line project

You don't often get email from chileheadd@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

To whom it may concern:

I am aresident of_ and will be unable to attend the public

meeting concerning the proposed APS power line from McGuireville to the VOC.

The 2.5 miles of line just south of the Village of Oak Creek MUST be below ground. The
increased risk of wildfire to the VOC and surrounding area is too high to ignore this
situation. If a 5 mile section can be buried to protect scenery, surely a 2.5 mile stretch
can be underground to protect lives and property.

Sincerely,
Chris and Amy Nuhfer





